

Who are we?

The Shed is a group of young people who are or were residents of Backup. We're here to help improve Backup and be a voice for the young people.

What do we do?

The Shed have monthly meetings to discuss suggestions and ideas to improve Backup from our Young Peoples point of view.

If you're interested in joining us...

If interested in joining The Shed you can contact us below on our email or speak to your support worker.

Do I need anything to join?

No, you do not need anything as such except for dedication. We meet monthly and bring ideas and things we've worked on from the past meetings to make sure we're all on the same page.

CONTACT US

theshed@backup-charity.org.uk